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Health and Wellbeing Fayre 

Friday 14th September 2018 3-6pm 
 

 

Dear Patients, Parents/Guardians and children  
 

We would be delighted to see you and your family at our Health and Wellbeing 

Fayre on Friday 14th September between 3 and 6 pm. After the success of our 

first event this is now your second chance to come along and participate. 
 

There will be lots of free interactive activities, including exercise classes, fitness 

equipment, healthy drinks and snacks, as well as advice and information from a 

range of health care professionals! 
 

Parking is in the local streets, not at the practice, to allow space for all the 

activities. 
 

Perhaps you or your son or daughter would like to take part in our competition? 

The NHS turned 70 this year and to mark this occasion we would like you to write 

a NHS 70th birthday celebration poem.  
 

Attached, is a sheet on which you or your child can write about any experience 

you or they have had with the NHS. It can be funny, sad, happy or grateful, it’s up 

to you, be as creative as you can! Please return your competition entry to our 

reception with your name and telephone number and age (if appropriate) on the 

top by Friday the 14th September or bring it along on the day to the Fayre and 

hand it in to a member of staff. The best three poets will win a prize and the 

winning poems will be framed and hung in the surgery for all to enjoy. 
 

Finally, thank you so much for supporting this village event. We hope to see you 

there!                                    

http://www.loxwoodmedicalpractice.co.uk/


 

POETRY COMPETITION 
To help us celebrate the 70th birthday of the NHS, be as creative as you can and write a 
poem. Your poem can be funny, sad, happy or grateful, as long as it is about the NHS.  
The best 3 poets will receive a prize and the poems will be framed and hung in the surgery 
for all to enjoy. 
 

Name: ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….…  Age: (if under 16)………….. 

Phone number: ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….……. 

Closing date for entries is Friday 14th September, and should be handed into the reception desk at Loxwood 
Medical Practice. 

Good luck! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Your partner for a healthier future 


